
McGill University 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor

L. W. DOUGLAS

1
Uth September 1938

Dear Mr* Jarrett*

la the ibeence of Mr. Douglas, e are t-as-w t,he 
liberty of banding your letter of September seventh to Dr. 
Sisson, Associate Dean of the faculty of Medicine. Re have 
asked Dr. Slap son to write you direct relative to the queetit 
which you ask.

lour letter will, of course, be handed to 
Imediately upon his return to Montreal.

. Douglas

Very sincerely yours,

/ / f~~

Principal*a Secretary

i

Mr. Paul B. Jarrett 
2017 Bancroft Kay 
Berkeley, California, Ü.S.A.
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